



KEY DATES

Christ Church CofE 
Primary School

   
Y6 LAING ART GALLERY - WED 24TH MAY
Y6 ATHLETICS - THURS 25TH JUNE
Y6 REWARD TRIP - QUASAR LASER - FRI 26TH
MAY
Y6 LEAVERS' SERVICE @ CATHEDRAL - TUES 6TH
JUNE
Y5 ORIENTEERING @ THE RISING SUN - TUES 6TH
JUNE
Y6 CRICKET FESTIVAL @ TYNEMOUTH CRICKET
CLUB - THURS 8TH JUNE
SPORTS DAY - THURS 22ND JUNE KS1/EYFS AM
AND KS2 PM
WHOLE SCHOOL SCIENCE SHOW- 5TH JULY
BEACH TRIPS WILL BE WEEK COMMENCING 10TH
JULY
NSPCC WORKSHOPS Y5 & 6 - MON 10TH JULY 
KS2 SAT RESULTS - TUES 11TH JULY
REPORTS SENT OUT -THURS 13TH JULY
Y6 LEAVERS' ASSEMBLY - THURS 20TH JULY

END OF TERM - THURS 20TH JULY

Friday 19th May 2023 

Summer 2
Clubs

Next Term we will have 3 clubs
running All clubs will be straight

after school . These are available for
booking on Parent Pay now 



Monday- Craft club for Reception,
year 1 and year 2 (20 place limit)



Wednesday - Athletics Club for Year

3 and Year 4 (20 place limit)



Monday - Rounders Club for years 5
& 6 

 
 

I am always impressed with the pupils at Christ Church, but I have to say that the last
two weeks I have been blown away. Year 6 and year 2 had their SATS which are tests

set by the department of Education and are carried out in formal test conditions. I know
that a lot is currently being discussed about how hard these tests were in the press. 

Despite how challenging they were, each and every child worked so hard and tackled
each question with resilience and a can do attitude. During the tests, I looked around at
the children and felt a huge sense of pride for them and all of their teachers who have

distilled this attitude in them. No matter what the results show, the children of Christ
Church are amazing and nothing can tell me otherwise.  



Year 5/6 Girls' football
Well done to our girls' football team with an impressive start to the league!  We played
Marden Bridge first, securing a 1-0 victory.  In game 2 we played Waterville where we
played some brilliant football, narrowly missing out on another win with a 2-1 result to

Waterville.  We are looking forward to the next round of fixtures.

Year 6 Hoodies!
It is that time of
the year already
- you may have

seen our
children wearing

their leavers'
hoodies around
school.  Thanks

to Global
Embroidery for

this year's
hoodies. 



Nursery Open Afternoon



We are holding a Nursery open afternoon on
Tuesday 23rd May 3:30pm- 5:00pm.  

This is an opportunity for new
and prospective parents to

explore our fantastic provision.



 We have 15 and 30 hour places
available. We offer a flexible

approach to fit around the needs
of individual families.









"Younger children get off to a good start in their education from
their arrival in Nursery. Children in the early years enjoy learning in

a welcoming and attractive space."
(OFSTED, 2022)





SPRING GARDENS OUT OF

SCHOOL CLUB 

SCHOOL HOUSE, ALBION 
ROAD WEST, NORTH SHIELDS, 

NE29 0JB 
0191 2961449 OR 

07585416609 

SPRINGGARDENSOOSC@OUTL
OOK.COM 


